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Are you worried about your child’s safety
going to and from school?

START A “WALKING SCHOOL BUS” TO HELP
YOUR KIDS GET TO SCHOOL SAFELY

A “walking school bus” is when family members or trusted friends
volunteer to accompany children and walk with them as a group to
and from school.

It costs nothing to implement, and especially helps children with
disabilities.

Adults or older teens can share the responsibility of accompanying
younger children to school.

Seek advice from your local school, and go to further information
at bottom.

T -
'

Points

Meeting )
House 4 (/
S 7:45 AM /7

* For details, go to www.walkingschoolbus.org. Also visit Access Exchange International (AEI) at
hitps:/www.globalride-sf.org/and go to Sections 3 and 4 about walking to school at the guide
“Bridging the Gap: Your role in transporting children with disabilities to school in developing
countries.” You can also click on the video titled “Promoting Volunteerism” at this site.

+ Brought to you as a public service by AEI, a non-profit NGO in San Francisco, USA.

+ We encourage reproduction and translation of this flyer.
- lllustrations by Eli Noyes -Diagram by Janett Jiménez Santos.




